ALL EMPLOYEES

2016 Employee of the Year Awards (Deadline to Submit Nominations is Wednesday, April 6)
- We are seeking outstanding employees to be nominated for the 2016 Employee of the Year Awards
sponsored by Greenville Federal Credit Union. Employees of the Year receive a crystal award and $500
while their school/location receives $500 to share the honor with staff. Click HERE for entry form,
guidelines, and additional information. Note — Nomination forms must be signed by the employee’s
supervisor. The seven nomination categories are: School Administrator, Assistant School
Administrator, School Support Employee, Operations Employee, District Professional
Employee, District Support Employee, and Emerging Teacher (two levels). Audience: All
Employees. Contact: Sandra Welch, Communications Department, 355-3888.


http://www.greenville.k12.sc.us/emmemo/emm160208/employeeoftheyear2016.pdf
mailto:swelch@greenville.k12.sc.us

